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Please vote YES on HB2314! If you take just a bit of time to look into research and results
from places that have legal lane splitting, you will see that it not only eases congestion, which
we know is a HUGE problem in Portland, but it is also SAFER for motorcyclists due to the
decreased risk of being rear-ended. Rear end collisions are a frequent cause of motorcycle
fatalities and are becoming even more of a threat with so many distracted drivers on the road.
As a daily motorcycle commuter, I wear full safety gear; I'm a middle-aged female librarian,
and I wish I could lane-split to make it safer for me to travel in traffic. Please vote YES on
HB2314.

Study:
https://www.cycleworld.com/2015/06/02/ama-study-finds-lane-splitting-increases-rider-saftey

Portland resident, Jen Klaudinyi
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